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Date: 06.08.2024
 
To 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 536672 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 – Resignation of Statutory Auditor of the 
Company 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to 
inform you that M/s. Parekh Shah and Lodha, Chartered Accountants (FRN: 107487W), have resigned as Statutory 
Auditors of the Company vide their letter dated 05.08.2024, as per the reason stated in their resignation.  
 
We request you to kindly take note of the above in your record.  
 
Thanking You 
  
Yours Faithfully 
 
For VCU Data Management Limited 
 
 
Shripal Bafna 
Director 
DIN: 06489822 
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